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A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s  and Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School News! 
 

 

We have enjoyed another great week here at St. Joseph’s.  The children are 
all settled into their new classes and it feels like we have never been away! 

• Our new Reception Class are absolutely brilliant and will begin 

staying for lunch from next week! This is a BIG step on their school 
journey, but I have every faith that they will rise to the challenge! 

• Years 5 and 6 went swimming for the first time this week and they all 
seemed to enjoy themselves.  Some even wanted a nap afterwards! 

• School were very fortunate to have some computers donated by a 

local company.  Thank you to Joe and his team at Simply Precast in 
Halton. It’s lovely to see how generous our community can be. We 
are truly thankful ☺  

• Our new School Council members have been elected. More info 

about them and their roles to come! 

New Positive 
Relationships Policy 

 

 
 

The new school year saw the implementation of our new Positive 
Relationships Policy.  As a school family, we are now reinforcing the good 
behaviours we expect to see in school.  The children have so far responded 

well to our 3 foundation blocks of READY- RESPECTFUL-SAFE. All good 
behaviour is acknowledged on a class Recognition Board and celebrated.  

Events 

 
 
 

Mrs Willetts has very kindly taken on the role of Official School Fundraiser!  Her 

first fundraising event is next Friday 24th September at 2.15pm in the School 

Hall. There will be a charge of £2 on the door and you will get a brew and 
some cake! 
We are hoping to raise as much money as we can for such a great cause.  
Macmillan supports cancer patients and their families throughout diagnosis, 
treatment and aftercare.  If you could support us by coming to the coffee 
afternoon and buying a cake or having a brew, we would greatly 
appreciate it.  It’s a chance for us to show how truly amazing the St. 
Joseph’s Family is! 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist 

Nursery Jude Annaleigh  

Reception Junior Patcie-Anne  

Year 1 Lee Charlie  Marnie 

Year 2 Sofia Harley Riley  

Year 3 Destiny Vienna James 

Year 4 Saphira Ronan Lee 

Year 5 John Nicole Oliver 

Year 6 Jacob Jessica Ashton 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 

Year 5 
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